[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Distinguished AAPL Member, 
I don’t think a writeup is really needed in this case as I think Alan’s contribution speaks for itself! Alan really inspires me because of his dedication and drive for the professional/industry, and he has been a great supporter/champion for me career wise, encouraging me to take on a committee with HAPL, and even to ask for a raise at my current company! While most are retiring, Alan continues to be of service to AAPL, HAPL, and to every generation of landmen. Thank you for your consideration! 
Sincerely, 
Randi Walsh, RL
Black Falcon Energy, LLC
Houston, TX
(702)686-3807
rwalsh@bfenergy.us 
